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Members of the Sansepolcro Flag Wavers perform on Tuesday (March 17) on the
Tulane University uptown campus. Made up of standard bearers, drummers and
trumpeters, the troop, which hails from a Renaissance town in central Italy, has been
traveling to New Orleans for the last 30 years. The event was sponsored by the
American Italian Cultural Center of New Orleans.
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